
October 14th, 1929.

Dr. 0. S. Whitby,
National Research Council, 
OTTAWA.

Dear Dr. Whltby:-
I should have acknowledged before 

this your letter of October 3rd, In which you put 
forward the suggestion that you might be made an 
Honorary Professor of McGill University.

There is a good deal involved in 
this matter and I would like a little more time to 
consider it before giving a definite decision, 
what similar recommendations came before the Graduate 
Faculty last year and were unfavourably received. 
However, as I said above, I would like further time 
before giving a definite answer.

Some-

All good wishes.

Yours faithfully.

Princlpal.


